

July 5, 2022

To: MISA Board of Directors
Sunny Chen and Chris Bailey

RE: MISA Ontario Annual Conference and Trade Show Jun 5-8, 2022

Hello MISA Board Members, Sunny and Chris,

We want to formally thank you for everything that you did to select and facilitate Victim Services of Middlesex-London being the charity of choice for your 2022 Annual Conference. Myself and our Coordinator Melissa Wilkins enjoyed taking part and interacting with the MISA participants and yourselves during our two days at the trade show selling tickets.

Our proceeds of the 50/50 draw ended up being \$824.00 after the ticket winner generously donated his half of the ticket sales back to our agency. I was very pleased with this amount and in turn allows VSML to provide even more assistance to victims of crime and tragic circumstance.

I was not expecting the further donation of \$5,000.00 from the MISA Board of Directors! This cheque and donation truly amazed me and we are so grateful for that substantial donation. All of these funds together enhance our abilities to do what we do for over 7,000 persons every year who are impacted by crime in Middlesex County and The City of London.



On behalf of myself, our staff, volunteers, and our Board of Directors Chair Mr. John Elston along with the rest of our Board, please accept our gratitude for allowing VSML to be the charity of choice for your 2022 MISA Annual Conference.

Best regards,

Brad Thompson

Executive Director

Victim Services of Middlesex-London

519-661-5636

John Elston

Chair of the Board of Directors

Victim Services of Middlesex-London